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Summer 2021
There is a lot to prepare for as we get ready for summer. Remember all sophomores and juniors

will take a math course with Ms. Kline (our designated EC math teacher) during the month of

June. The class will be taught as a hybrid class given the students the ability to log on for the

class from home if needed. Class time will be 9:00am - 11:000am for the sophomores and

11:00am - 12:30pm for the juniors. We are bringing back the summer bridge program and

making it better than ever! All grade levels will participate in the summer bridge program from

July 19th - 22nd from 9am - Noon. More details will be in the June newsletter.



Welcome Class of 2025!
We had over 40 applications to the early college program this year. The class of 2025 will be our

largest class inducted into the early college program with a full class of 30 students. We want to

thank GMS Principal, Mrs. Baker, and GMS 8th grade Counselor Mrs. Farmer for their assistance

in the application process.

Freshmen Parent Meeting

We will have a welcome meeting for the class of 2025 on May 25th from 7pm - 8pm.

During this welcome meeting we will go over what to expect for the students freshman

year, schedules, parent and student expectations, and more! You can join the meeting by

clicking here.

★ Like us on Facebook! ★ Follow Us on Twitter!★ Follow Us on Instagram!

https://meet.google.com/iip-tsnd-yfg?authuser=0
https://www.facebook.com/GreevnilleECHS
https://twitter.com/thegreenvilleec
https://www.instagram.com/thegreenvilleec/

